The Holy Ghost Prep Mothers’ Guild

cordially invites you to attend our annual
HGP Mothers’ Tea

Sunday, September 17, 2017
Mass will be celebrated at 11:00 a.m. in the Chapel
A light tuncheon will follow in the Dining Hall

The Mothers’ Tea is time-honored tradition to
welcome and honor all HGP Moms and Guardians,
with a Special Welcome to our

New and Freshman Moms and Guardians.

-

Please R.S.'V.P. by September 8 on our website at
www.holyghostprep.org/mothersguild

Ellen Rusnak

Mothers’ Guild President 2017-2018
mothersguild@holyghostprep.org




